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Dear Parent/Guardian:

On December 21, 2000 President Bush signed the Children's Internet Protection Act (CIPA), which mandates that schools will comply with three requirements relating to Internet use. These requirements are:

1. The school must use blocking or filtering technology on all computers with Internet access. The blocking or filtering must protect against access to visual depictions of:

a. obscenity;
b. child pornography; and

c. materials harmful to minors.
2. The school must adopt and implement an Internet safety policy that addresses:

a. access by minors to inappropriate matter on the Internet; 
b. the safety and security of minors when using e-mail, chat rooms, and other forms of direct electronic communication;
c. unauthorized access, including so-called "hacking", and other unlawful activities by minors online;
d. unauthorized disclosure, use, and dissemination of personal identification information regarding minors; and
e. measures designed to restrict minor' access to materials harmful to minors.
3. The school must hold a public meeting to discuss Internet safety policy.

Essex County Vocational-Technical School's compliance with the three CIPA requirements is as follows:

1. The use of filtering software program called WebSense, which accesses an on-line database      of sites to be blocked and updates this list every night.

2. The Essex County Vocational-Technical School Board of Education has a comprehensive "Acceptable Use of the Internet" policy

3. The Board of Education discussed CIPA at its regularly scheduled monthly meeting on September 14, 2009.
If you have any questions regarding CIPA requirements or Essex County Vocational-Technical Schools’ implementation plans to meet the requirements, do not hesitate to give me a call at (973) 412-2210.

Sincerely,

Chetram Singh
Chetram Singh
Principal
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